
PUBLIC HEARING
VILLAGE OF STOCKBRIDGE

The Stockbridge Village Council has called a Public Hearing for the review and approval of the SDDA 2016
Development Plan and Tax Increment Financing Plan Amendment to Incorporate New Projects.

The Public Hearing will be at 7:00 pm July 5, 2016. Citizens are welcome to attend and/or send comments in
writing to the Village Clerk at PO Box 155, Stockbridge MI 49285 or by email to clerk@vosmi.org. A copy of
the plan is available at the Village Office for review.

Meeting Place: Village Council Board Room 112–305 W. Elizabeth Street, Stockbridge, MI 49285; Village
Phone 517-851-7435

Debbie Nogle, Village Clerk


